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              Town of Sturbridge

Lynne Girouard

Town Clerk-Burial Agent -Notary

Annual Town Meeting June 7, 2021 opened promptly at 7PM at the Tantasqua Regional High School Auditorium. Safety 

Poll Pads were used to check in the 242 residents, clickers were handed to each registered voter along with the Finance committee book which included the warrant. Non voters and non residents were asked to sign in at the check in tables.
Atty Michael Caplette called the meeting to order Asked that all in attendance to please be seated,noted the fire exits and asked those to approve the use of clickers at this town meeting and proceeded to explain the clickers to those who were in the auditorium at the time. 
Two test questions were then asked to test the clickers.
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